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Tuesday 23rd July at 1.30pm

You are invited to join your Year 2 for their end
of year celebration. We will be having organised
games, where parental participation will be
actively encouraged, along with a visit from the
Ice Cream van. All the children will be bought an
ice cream or lolly by our amazing PTA but adults
will need to buy their own.

Please send your child into school wearing their
PE kit.
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We really hope you can join us.



